
REPORT OF THE SPECIAL COMMITTEE ON FOREIGN MISSIONS

To the 142nd Diocesan council of the Northeast and Mid-Atlantic

The Committee did not meet this past year. All that is necessary to know can be found on the 
denomination’s website on foreign missions:

https://www.recbfm.org/ 

The committee defers to their report.

Respectfully Submitted, The Very Rev. Eric W. Jorgensen


